
                              
 

 
November 5, 2019 

 

Dear Wonderful Methacton Employee, 

The Methacton Education Foundation has donated over $370,000 to the Methacton School District benefiting 

teachers and students.  We are gaining momentum having granted over $170,000 of that in the last 

year alone.  

Thanks to our generous donors we are funding innovative educational grants for STEM, Career Readiness, 
Programs for Economically Disadvantaged Students, and Student Wellness in Methacton.  There is so much 
more we can do for you, our most valuable asset – our faculty and staff! 

As an independent 501(c)(3), and the leading nonprofit providing grants to the Methacton School District, we 
cultivate donations from individuals, corporations and institutions that change lives in Methacton.  

Please join us in participating in our 2019 EVERY DROP COUNTS Faculty and Staff Giving Campaign with an 

outright gift or one payable through payroll deduction.  This campaign runs from November 5 through December 

31, 2019.   Every gift, no matter the size, is important and can change lives.  

As vital as the dollars raised through this effort is, having as many faculty and staff members participate district-

wide is of equal importance.  Your participation will set us up for large grants that are only given to Foundations 

with employee participation.  

There are 3 easy ways to donate: 

1)       Credit Card via our secure website:   www.methactonfoundation.org/donate 

2)       Check or Cash:  Click to Print Donation Card 

          Turn into Faculty Ambassador 

3)        Payroll Deduction:  Click to Print Donation Card 

          Turn into Faculty Ambassador, One Time Donation or Monthly Donations 

  

If you have any questions:  visit our website: methactonfoundation.org/staff, ask your Building Ambassador, or 

contact us at the contact information below.  

MHS:  Matt Alzamora           Eagleville: Kim Beam 

Arcola:          Adam Chantry                                 Alison Navarrete 

Wendy McKenzie      Woodland: Lynda Bradley 

Skyview:     Pamela Craig                                Genny Geis 

Scott Engle                Worcester: Stephanie Cohen             
Arrowhead: Stephanie Sawyer                  Regina Shanaman    

MaryBeth Moyer               Debra Cherry 
     At Large:  Brad Dale  

On behalf of the entire Foundation and the students in Methacton, who will be helped as a result of your 

generosity, thank you so much for what you choose to do.  

 Sincerely, 

Jim Beam, President                                 psubeamer@gmail.com    215-588-2187 

Nikki Krelovich, Executive Director            nikki@methactonfoundation.org   484-368-9675 

http://www.methactonfoundation.org/donate
https://www.methactonfoundation.org/how-to-help/facultystaff/
https://www.methactonfoundation.org/how-to-help/facultystaff/
https://www.methactonfoundation.org/how-to-help/facultystaff/
mailto:psubeamer@gmail.com
mailto:nikki@methactonfoundation.org

